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Employment Specialist Offers Advice to Managers
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In the article, “Employment Specialist Offers Advice to Managers,” featured in the Pipeline & Gas

Journal, Partner Steve Roppolo offers advice to managers regarding important decisions they

should be aware of when handling layoffs.

To read the full article, please visit Pipeline & Gas Journal.
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